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CALL FOR SUBMISSIONS

The CT SIG is looking for presentations for our
CT SIG Forum at PanSIG in Kobe. Presentations should 

plan to be around 30 minutes long with Q&A.

Submissions need to have a 50 word summary of your 
presentation and a 150 (max) word abstract. Please 

send your submission to: 
program@jaltcriticalthinking.org

before the deadline of March 7th.

We look forward to finding out what our members are 
doing to integrate CT into language learning. Make 

sure to submit your ideas soon!

We hope you can join us in Kobe at Pan SIG 2015 even 
if you are not presenting. If you will be there, please 

stop by our table and say, “Hello!”


